
ATTACHMENT E: Email Reminder (Day 10)

FIRST EMAIL REMINDER
Send message on day 10 [Date TBD pending OMB approval]

From: Glenroy Christie

To: (Non-respondents only) TB Controllers and Public Health Laboratory Representatives

Subject: Experience from the Current TB Elimination and Laboratory Services Cooperative 
Agreement – FIRST REMINDER

Dear TB Controllers and Public Health Laboratory Representatives

This is a brief reminder regarding the CDC Current TB Elimination and Laboratory Services 
Cooperative Agreement assessment. A link to complete the online instrument has been provided. 
Completion is entirely voluntary and your responses will not be shared in an identifiable form.  

LINK

The assessment is estimated to take approximately 15 minutes to complete and will close on [actual
date TBD pending OMB approval]. 

Your participation is greatly appreciated. The information you provide will aid in clarifying 
reporting language for the new Funding Opportunity Announcement. 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact me at 404.639.8133 or email me at gpc5@cdc.gov.
 
Thank you.

Glenroy Christie, MPH
Principal Investigator
Field Services and Evaluation Branch
Division of Tuberculosis Elimination
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
Email: gpc5@cdc.gov
Telephone: 404-639-8133
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